
 

 

☏ 

@ 

: Year 1 trip to St Annes – Wednesday 9th July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Our trip for Year 1 will be to St Annes on Wednesday 9th July. The trip will be linked 

to our Geography topic about the Seaside and they will experience a traditional day 

at the seaside, including an ice cream or a dairy free alternative, a ride on the 

miniature railway and walks along the seafront, promenade and time on the beach. 

Children will leave school promptly at 9am and will return at approximately 3:15pm. 

Pupils are permitted to wear their own comfortable shoes/trainers, joggers or 

leggings but must wear their school t-shirt and jumper/cardigan. Dependent on the 

weather on the day, please apply sunscreen; provide a sunhat and a light raincoat. 

Please send your child in with a packed lunch, a drink and a snack in a named 

plastic bag so all items can be disposed of on the day (no glass bottles please). 

The cost of this trip requires us to ask for a contribution of £20 per child. We are 
asking parents to pay and give consent online through SchoolMoney for this 
trip by Friday 4th July. If you have any issues paying online, please contact 
the office. If you would like your child to go but presently have problems with 
contributing please contact Mr Done.  
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Walton 

 

Year 1 Teacher 
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